
185 NORTH WABASH AVENUE, CHICAGO 1, ILLINOIS
TELEPHONE ANDOVER 5200

October 7, 1949

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We received the announcement of your new book in this 
morning’s mail, and we would like to notify you that 
we plan to announce it in our "New Books" column.

It will not be necessary to send us a copy of the book. 
However, we would appreciate a few other pertinent facts 
that we would need in order to have a complete description 
of your book.

What we will need is as follows: the size of format, the 
number of pages, whether it is cloth or paper bound, and 
we would also like to know if there is a publisher for this 
book, or if persons who would like to have it should write 
directly to you in care of your box number.

Best regards.
Sincerely,

POPULAR PHOTOGRAPHY

Associate EditorTB:emb

%G C


